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Dear Parents,           29 January 2024 

 

Infants’ trip to Lea Green, Matlock – Tuesday 9th July 2024 

We have booked this year for Class 1 and 2 to go to Lea Green in Matlock, a DCC outdoor activity centre 

which provides adventurous activities for people of all ages and abilities. The children will spend the day 

enjoying challenging and adventurous activities and they will be able to experience the excitement of 

the outdoors. The children will be split into small groups to take part in the activities, which include a 

Low Ropes obstacle course, The Cave (indoor bouldering) and Bushcraft.  

 

Your child will need to bring a back-pack containing a packed lunch, mid-morning snack and plenty of 

drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks and no products containing nuts please).   

 

Children should wear old clothes suitable for outdoor activities that can get muddy including old trainers 

or walking boots and a light, waterproof coat.  A sun hat is also required.  Please apply sun cream to your 

child before you come to school if the weather forecast is sunny. A change of clothes is advisable for 

all children.  

 

Please complete the attached Lea Green Consent form and return to school by Monday 18th March. 

Please contact the office if you require a printed copy of the form. If your child needs to take any 

medication, please make sure they have this with them on the day and please contact the office to 

request a Medicine form to complete.  

 

As the centre is local, we are asking parents to drop their child at the centre at 8.30am and pick up 

from the centre at 3.30pm.  

 

The cost of the trip is £26 per child. Please log on to School Money to pay by Monday 18th March. 

 

We are sure this will be a very exciting and enjoyable day! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Whitfield, Mrs Ferguson and Mrs Hayes 

Class teachers 


